HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

August 27, 2007
Members present:  Sarah Kuhn-teacher, Tara Martin-teacher, Lesley Bone-teacher, Dana Thomas-parent, Diane Wells-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed August agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Kuhn-1st, Thomas-2nd)

Minutes from the June SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved as read.  (Bone-1st, Thomas-2nd)

Mrs. Handel shared with the committee that a SBDM appointed committee interviewed for the position of librarian.  Julie Stith was selected.  Committee approved the recommendation of the committee.  (Kuhn-1st, Martin-2nd)

Title I budget and ESS budget are still being completed and will be presented next month for approval.

Committee members completed the certificate of receipt of written documentation regarding SBDM laws and meeting regulations.  Mrs. Handel read over the statement of ethics and members signed.

Members assembled binders for the upcoming term.  Mrs. Handel helped orient members to the organization of the binder.  

Accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budgets were presented for review.

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:45 p.m.  

